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June 22, 2023 
 
 
Application No. 1 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW, TW-A-325 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
This Application is hereby made for Special Permission for a waiver of Section 61.58 of the 
Commission’s Rules to file revisions to the Brightspeed Local Operating Companies Tariff F.C.C. 
No. 3, Access Service. 
 
The FCC Registration Numbers for the filing entities are shown below: 
 
 CenturyTel of Northern Alabama 0005-8277-87 
 CenturyTel of Missouri, LLC  0005-8277-12 
 
A waiver of Section 61.58 is requested to permit Brightspeed to file revisions on not less than 3 
days notice to lower the Shared Trunk Port Originating Toll Free rate to $0.00000 pursuant to the 
Report and Order in the Matter of 8YY Access Charge Reform, WC Docket No. 18-156 (FCC 20-
143) et al., (8YY Access Order).  The rate was inadvertently missed in the Companies Annual 
Filing submission on June 16, 2023, Transmittal No. 4.  
 
Grant of the requested waiver will allow Brightspeed to file the tariff revisions to meet the effective 
date of July 1, 2023.  The proposed revisions are shown in the attached illustrative tariff pages. 
 
In compliance with Section 61.14 of the Commission’s Rules, the application, associated 
illustrative tariff pages, required Form 159 and $420.00 filing fee are being transmitted 
electronically via ETFS. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this Application should be addressed to me at 
chantel.miller@brightspeed.com or (704) 314-2353. 
 

  
 Chantel Miller 
 Director-Government Operations  
 Brightspeed 
 

Attachment: 
 Illustrative Tariff Pages 

 
 

 


